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Research Contacts: Mike Young, RMRS 

Description and Status:  

Project is nearly complete.  A report of results and discussions is complete but awaiting 
final edits and graphs.  Due to project design a statistical analysis cannot be completed 
but the findings may still be of value to resource managers.  An unpublished “white paper” 
and web site posting is anticipated in the fall of 2002.   

Plan for 2003: 

Product will be a “white paper” of results, graphs, photos, and discussion.  It is anticipated 
this product will be posted on the web in fall/winter 2002.   

Products or technology transfer available: 
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White paper available in 2003.  See above. 
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